
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St Michael and All Angels Catholic Primary School 

NEWSLETTER 

Friday 9th February  2024  

Highlights 

 

This week everyone has been busy learning 

in many ways. 

Thank you for joining in the “Break the 

Rules Day”. 

The contributions that you made have 

raised £677.47- thank you everyone. 

The money raised will help to purchase 

more home readers and wet playtime 

equipment for each class.  

Everyone has also enjoyed joining in with 

Chinese New Year activities too.  

 

Next week is Shrove Tuesday and Ash 

Wednesday. 

When we return to school we will be in the 

season of Lent and there will be lots of 

Spring and Easter activities to enjoy. 

Dates For Your Diary 

 

 

Fri 9th Feb- School Closes for Half-Term 

School Opens Mon 19th Feb  

Fri 23rd  Feb- School Photographs (Nur to Yr 6) 

Dates for class services during Lent will be 

distributed after half-term 

Wk beg 4th March -Open Afternoon Nur to Year 6 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                         

 

Wednesday Word 

 

Hand hygiene is one of the single 
most effective things children can do 
support preventing the spread of 
infection. best way to remove 
microbes. Reminding children about 
handwashing is always a good idea. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

               

 

 

 

 

 

       Weekly Awards 

Staying Safe Online 

How well do you understand the online 

platforms your children are using?  

Click here to find out more about 

Snapchat, Tik Tok and more. 

     

                                                          

 

Attendance 

      Highest attendance this week was: 

                       Class 4  Year 1 

Miss Haigh  

Well done everyone! 

 

                                                            

Attendance 

Ensuring children are in school every day is crucial to their education.  Being off regularly not only 

impacts their academic progress but can present problems with establishing good relationships as well.  

It is imperative that children are in school, enjoying being with their friends and learning every day.  

Please follow this link for information about   Educational Penalty Notices  

 

What current events have we been discussing in school this week?  Ask 

your child to tell you all about their discussion about this picture from the 

news this week…                                                                                                           

 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/social-media/
https://www.smaaaprimary.co.uk/serve_file/20362549


 

 

 

 

 

 

                      

 

 

 

 

 

 

Weekly Awards…well done everyone. 

 

 


